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BSA secures extension of nbn OMMA contract to December 2020 

 

Sydney, 26 September 2019: BSA Limited (ASX:BSA) is pleased to announce that it has today secured an extension 
to its Operate and Maintain Master Agreement (OMMA) contract with NBN Co (nbn) to 31 December 2020 for the 
ongoing service and maintenance of its fixed-line infrastructure network. 

The extension will see BSA continue to provide nbn with a range of activation and assurance services to its Fibre to the 
Premise (FTTP), Fibre to the Node (FTTN), Fibre to the Basement (FTTB) fibre to the Curb (FTTC) and Hybrid Fibre 
Coax (HFC) network infrastructure nationally. 

The extension will be on similar commercial terms to the existing contract and while this does not include volume 
guarantees as per nbn practice, BSA estimates the extension will provide similar historical revenues as those to date 
on an annualised basis.  

Commenting on the extension, BSA Managing Director Nicholas Yates said, “We are very pleased to secure an 
extension to the OMMA contract and remain committed to building on our strong relationship with nbn. We have been 
working closely with nbn for over 4 years and have been providing market leading performance levels. We continue to 
expand the nature and geographic coverage of our services and we look forward to continuing to work with nbn in 
support of its network infrastructure into the future.” 
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For further information, please contact: 

Nicholas Yates 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
BSA Limited 
T: +61 2 8748 2464 
E: corporate@bsa.com.au  
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